
Fortnightly Class 5 Newsletter 
Friday 15/11/2024  

Your child’s learning is very much a partnership between home and school so if you have any concerns at all please 
telephone the school office, come and see us or contact via email.  

 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Certificate Winners 
 

Last Week 
Christian Value – Eva-Mae, for always 
championing others.  
Curriculum Award – Myles for his 
faultless Maths presentation. 
Star Writer – Jenson, for a fantastic, 
though provoking WW1 poem. 
 

This Week 

Christian Value – Darcie, for the 
friendship and support you give to 
others. 
Curriculum Award – Logan, for 
bringing his unique ideas into our 
lessons. 
Star Writer – Mylow, for producing a 

well-composed persuasive letter. 
 

WELL DONE! 

 

 

 

 

Notices  

Book Fair 
Mrs Bolton would like to extend a huge ‘Thank You!’ to all those 

who attended our recent Book Fair in school. We were 
overwhelmed by the support and hope the children enjoy their 
new literary delights! Total sales came to £901, meaning that 

the school will receive a whopping £450 to spend on new 
books. Amazing! 

 

Staff Contact Details 

Mr Pratley 
s.pratley@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

 
School Office Tel: 01772 729880 

 

Key Dates 

Tuesday 19th November – Parents’ Evening 1- 3:30pm – 6pm  

Wednesday 20th November – Parents’ Evening 2 3:30pm 6pm  

Tuesday 3rd December – Christmas Pantomime ‘Snow White’ 

Thursday 12th December 1pm-3pm – Rescheduled visit to PNE Stadium. 

Monday 16th December – KS2 Christmas Performance 2pm and 6pm 

Tuesday 17th December – KS1 Christmas Party & lunch - all KS2 children 

require a packed lunch 

Wednesday 18th December – KS2 Party Day and Christmas  

Friday 20th December – School finishes at 2pm. 

Class Open Door 

Please feel free to visit me 

In Year 6 and ask any  

questions you may have. 

Mr Pratley  

 

Monday 3:20pm – 3:40pm 

Alternatively, you can email me 

using the contact details at the 

top of the page. 

Class News 

This week we were extremely impressed with the mature 
manner in which Class 5 children delivered our 
Remembrance Service. Through their poems and drama, 
they were able to clearly convey their message that the 
young men who fought on both sides went willingly, not 
knowing the reality of what they had signed up for. 

We are still reading ‘War Horse’ in English, which this week 
saw the children write some extremely emotive persuasive 
letters regarding whether Mr Nethercott should sell Joey 
(the horse). Over the past few weeks in Science, Class 5 
have generated and investigated their own questions about 
electrical circuits, behaving very much like scientists in the 
process. Maths is still heavily focused on fractions, where 
we have been applying our learning to some real-life 
scenarios. Next stop – decimals and percentages!  

With Christmas on the horizon, thoughts in RE have focused 
on Advent and how we prepare during this special time. The 
next few weeks will be full of preparation for Class 5 and 
KS2 as we pull together our KS2 production. There is 
certainly much to look forward to in the coming weeks. 

Wishing you a peaceful weekend, 

Mr Pratley 
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